
Secondary Mathematics Teacher 
 
  
Earle High School has an open secondary math position for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. 
We are a small district with all class sizes under 25 (smaller than this). 
I have been a math teacher there for the last 6 years and am remaining in the district in an 
administrative role. If you got into education to make a difference- this is the district for you! Our 
students have not had many certified math teachers over the years, so they are eager to learn, and 
gains are often beyond tangible. Please consider applying soon as we are trying to finalize plans for 
next year. 

 

Complete application at: http://www.earle.crsc.k12.ar.us/Employment%20Applications.htm and 
select the certified application. 
** 
Go Bulldogs!! 
https://ehs190.wixsite.com/website 
Job Types: Full-time, Contract 

 


